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October 20, 2008 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND REGULAR MAIL 

 
Daniel Shinoff, Esq. 
Stutz Artiano Shinoff & Holtz, APC 
2488 Historic Decatur Road  
Suite 200 
San Diego, CA 92106 
 

Re: Grossmont Union High School District 
 
Dear Mr. Shinoff: 
 

Thank you for calling me in response to my letter of today regarding Grossmont 
Union High School District.  I appreciate that you responded so quickly.  

 
I understand from our conversation that you have spoken with the District’s 

superintendent, and the District will now allow students to display messages regarding 
Proposition 8 on buttons, shirts, stickers, and the like.  Please let me know if my 
understanding is mistaken.  Thank you again for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
David Blair-Loy 
Legal Director 


